
Supervisor’s Monthly Report for February 
Mall Concourse 

 
January was definitely a warmer month, and less snow. Sidewalk sweeping started up again, 
cleaning up winter debris. With the weather turning colder near the end of the month, snow 
removal picked up and the crew received plenty of ice removal experience. We continue to work 
on our salting procedures downtown, and are trying to have less salt thrown towards the historic 
sandstone foundations. 
 
During warmer periods, the crew was able to wash light poles, benches, and other furnishings in 
the service area. Bus shelter windows were also given a thorough cleaning. 
 
The crew was busy cleaning up the protest event also in January. However, the traditional 
Winterfest event in February has been moved from Downtown  to Elver Park this year. With 
colder temperatures forecasted, the crew will most likely continue with snow removal through the 
month of February. 
 
 
 


